
NOTICE OF PUBLIC FORUM
 Proposed No Parking Mandate – Buck Avenue South

Date: April 3, 2025

Time: 6:00 p.m.
Location: Madelia Council
Chambers, 18 Drew Ave NE,
Madelia, MN 56062

Any questions? Call City Hall at 507-642-3245.

Residents are encouraged to
attend to share their input and
learn more about the proposed
no parking mandate.

The City is inviting the community to a public meeting to share
their thoughts on a potential no parking mandate on Buck
Avenue South. The affected area is highlighted in blue on the
map below.


